
From: Hallquist, Theresa (FMCSA) 

Sent: Tuesday, November 01, 2011 5:11 PM 

To: 'Claire Shapiro' 

Subject:  RE: Notice of Agency Information Collection, Docket FMCSA 2011- 

0225, Request for additional documentation 

Attachments: Questionnaire #5.pdf; Fleet Manager Questionnaire.pdf; Questionnaire  

#1.pdf; Questionnaire #2.pdf; Questionnaire #3.pdf; Questionnaire  

#4.pdf 

 

Dear Ms. Shapiro, 

 

Thank you for your inquiry regarding the Commercial Driver Individual Differences Study.  I am  

attaching a copy of the surveys that will be used for the study. 

 

Thank you, 

Theresa Hallquist 

Federal Motor Carrier Safety Administration 

202-366-1064 

theresa.hallquist@dot.gov 

 

From: Claire Shapiro [mailto:claire@eisen-shapiro.com]   

Sent: Friday, October 21, 2011 3:04 PM  

To: Hallquist, Theresa (FMCSA)  

Cc: Claire Shapiro  

Subject: Notice of Agency Information Collection, Docket FMCSA 2011-0225, Request for additional  



documentation 

 

Dear Ms. Hallquist:  I have attached a letter filed today in the above-captioned docket requesting  

that additional information be placed in the docket.  Please feel free to contact me if you want to  

discuss this matter further.  Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Claire Shapiro 

 

Claire Shapiro 

Eisen & Shapiro 

10028 Woodhill Rd. 

Bethesda, MD  20817 

 

claire@eisen-shapiro.com 

 

 

 


